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NEWS AND COMMENTS

SPRING MEETING, 1951.—The twenty-fourth semi-annual meeting
of the Georgia Ornithological Society was held at Radium Springs, Al-
bany, Georgia on April 14 and 15, 1951, with a total registration of
eighty-eight members and guests. Members assembled and registered in
the Radium Springs Hotel and spent Saturday afternoon on informal

field trips.

In the evening, dinner was enjoyed in the Banquet room of the hotel,
followed by a brief business meeting. Dr. J. Fred Denton, President,
presided, welcoming the members and guests. He introduced Mrs. 4 5
Giffen who extended greetings from Albany and acknowledged with
thanks the cooperation of various individuals who had helped with ar-

rangements.

Announcement was made that the Wilson Club was holding its 1952
meeting at Gatlinburg, Tennessee, and the suggestion was made that the
G.0.S. might hold its spring meeting at the same time with them. Bruns-
wick and St. Mary’s were suggested for the fall meeting place.

The President read a letter concerning the formation of the Natural
Resources Council of America. Mr. Harold Peters added some informa-






